Sent: Monday, 6 July 2015 5:57 PM
To: Local Government Mailbox
Subject: Objection to Mergers

| am disgusted to find out the Mayor of Canada Bay has taken it upon himself to amalgamate with
Auburn & Burwood Councils. With no correspondence to his constituents to vote on or put in an
objection. Auburn is in debt to the tune of S15million dollars which tells you a lot about how it has been
run.

WHY ?7?7??

Should we have to bear the brunt of incompetent councillors, we have enough development and high
rise which has caused increased pressure on our infrastructure, our Roads can't handle it now.

I am Strongly opposed to this merger. Hopefully there will be an election soon so that we can get a
Council which looks after the needs of the residents.

Regards

Patricia Wriiht





